
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 10/10/2012 4:24:36 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Tomorrow's CPUC meeting — possible visitors from SB 

Lovely. Thanks for the heads-up! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 4:22 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Clanon, Paul 
Subject: Tomorrow's CPUC meeting - possible visitors from SB 

Heads up that we heard some San Bruno citizens may show up at the Comm meeting tomorrow 
to protest the CPSD motion to suspend proceedings. A resident spoke at last night's SB City 
Council meeting and urged others to join her there in support of the Mayor's position. 

PG&E fs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0377501 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com

